Delivery Projects & Construction
Public Service Electric and Gas Company
4000 Hadley Road, South Plainfield, New Jersey 07080

PSEG

June 13, 2017

Municipal Clerk

CERTIFIED MAIL

Re: Application for a Modified Statewide Freshwater Wetlands General Permit #2 for
Installation of New Natural Gas Distribution Mains in Public Rights-of-Way
(For the PSE&G Natural Gas Distribution System)

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that Public Service Electric and Gas Company (PSE&G) is applying to the
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP), Division of Land Use Regulation for the
above-referenced authorization in association the installation of new gas main activity that will be
performed within existing Rights-of-Way (ROWSs). If approved, the NJDEP would authorize PSE&G to
disturb wetlands, open waters, and transition areas in order to upgrade existing gas main distribution
underground lines. As required by the NJDEP, please see the complete copy of the Application submitted
to the NJDEP enclosed herein.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the PSE&G personnel listed below:

David W. Grossmueller, Ph.D.

Senior Permitting Specialist

PSE&G Delivery Projects & Construction
4000 Hadley Road

South Plain Field, New Jersey 07080
(908) 412-7257

Enclosure



